
Board of Selectmen 
James Newman 
Spencer Booker 
Julianne Vanderhoop 

Board of Selectmen 
Warren Doty 
Jonathan Mayhew 
William Rossi 

Dear Board Members, 

July 31, 2014 

Adam Wilson 
Town Administrator 

On behalf of the Town's Fire Department and the Board of Selectmen, many thanks is 
given for the lending of Chilmark's tanker truck while the Town's truck was off island 
for a 3 month refit and repair. It is always a comfortable thought to know that mutual 
assistance can be counted on by Chilmark when these types of situations come up and 
help and support from our neighbors is always there. It's an example of how great an 
island community we have to work and live in. 

Thank you again for your assistance. The Chilmark fire department over the years has 
been a valuable resource for Aquinnah and we hope it will continue to be so in the years 
to come. 

CC: Dave Norton, Fire Chief 
Chilmark Fire Department 

Sincerely, 

r~ 
Jim Newman 
Chairman, 

Aquinnah Board of Selectmen 

AUG - 4 2014 


